Robert G. Donovan

Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District

MEMBER:

Public Safety Committee
Public Improvements Committee
Zoning, Neighborhoods
& Development Committee
Anti-Graffiti Policy Committee



July 2, 2004

Public Buildings & Streets Naming Citizen Advisory Committee 200 E. Wells Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Members,

I am pleased to sponsor File 031511, a resolution renaming Cleveland Playground "Modrzejewski Playground".

For your information on the background, the petitioner had approached me with the idea back when the park was in my district. I helped him route his request properly.

Since I no longer represent the area, I will leave it to the discretion of the Advisory Committee whether to approve the request. I sincerely appreciate your consideration of the possible name change.

Cordially,

Bob Donovan

Alderman, 8th District